
 
 

Celebration Books!

 
 

The Gift of “Celebrity” Book Status Makes 
Reading and Visiting the Library More Fun!   
 

Donate a Celebration Book for your 
child’s next special occasion and help our 
school’s Library Learning Commons! 
 
 
Please Welcome our New Library & Media Specialist, Ms. Gina 
Gorton!  Come Check Out Child Photos & Donations on Our New 
Celebration Books Display Board Outside the LLC!  Please Contact 
JoAnne Stauss jpstauss@att.net with any questions. 
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